
MINUTES 
Grand Junction Commission on Arts and Culture (GJCAC) 

Wednesday, November 14, 2018   Hospitality Suite, Lincoln Park 
 

Commissioners Present: Sarah Dishong, Kristian Hartter, Roseann Lyle, Honora Thompson, Mark Marino, Dean Harris, 
Gary Ambrosier 
Commissioners Absent: Donna Fullerton 
Others Present: Lorie Gregor 
 
Sarah Dishong –Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:00pm. Gary Ambrosier motioned to accept the minutes of the 
October meeting. Roseann Lyle seconded the motion, and the minutes were approved unanimously.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Rocky Mountain PBS:  Alex Forset presented on behalf of Rocky Mountain PBS and the Arts District Series. 
 
Champion of the Arts:  The subcommittee met and reviewed the 5 applications. They chose Lancer Livermont & John 
Hopkins as the individual recipients and Warm Glow by Joan Anderson and Holiday Night by Jim Hutton as the awards. 
There was no business awarded. Sarah recused herself from the discussion of Lancer as she has worked with him on the 
Creative District this year.  
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Cultural Plan Celebration: Additions to the agenda include presentations by key community members on their projects 
& organizations. The Commission will purchase Cabin in the Woods by Andre Delgalvis as a giveaway for attendees. 
Sarah and Lorie will plan the agenda. Lorie will send out the invite right after Thanksgiving. 
 
Grant Adoptions: Current events were reviewed and confirmed. 
 
REPORTS  
 
Culture Fest: Sarah & Gary presented their evaluation of Culture Fest. Evaluation is attached. 
 
Operation Revamp: Roseann gave her evaluation of the Veterans Day Art and Music Extravaganza. Evaluation is 
attached. Need to follow up with Wendy Hoffman regarding the silent auction. Need to cross-reference Operation 
Revamp and Veterans Art Center. 
 
Rocky Mountain PBS: Honora gave her evaluation of Arts District. Evaluation is attached. 
 
Write On!: The subcommittee will meet on December 12 at 5:30pm to choose the winners in each age category. Prizes 
include a family membership to the Art Center and to the Writers Forum, a games and gift card to the bookstore. 
 
 
The next regular meeting will be January 23 at 4:00pm at the Parks and Recreation office.  As there was no further 
business, Sarah declared the meeting adjourned at 5:50pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lorie Gregor 


